
 
 
 
 
 
 

Drink Like an Italian Sommelier 
 

Tasting Kit Pick-Up Instructions 
 
Thank you for registering for “The ABCs of Italian Wine” which will take place on Friday, August 18. 
Please read these instructions carefully; the pick-up hours have changed from previous wine 
programs.  
 
You may pick up your tasting kit(s) on Thursday, August 17, from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. OR Friday, 
August 18, from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Please note this is an updated pick-up window from 
previous wine programs. The pick-up location is Restaurant Chloe (1331 4th Street SE; Metro: Navy 
Yard-Ballpark station, Green line). 
 
There are Washington Nationals home games on both Thursday, August 17 (4:05 p.m.) and Friday, 
August 18 (7:05 p.m.) so traffic in the area is likely to be heavier than usual; please allow extra time 
for your pick-up.  
 
Please note that parking in the area is quite limited, and we recommend arriving by foot or by metro. 
If you do decide to drive, you may temporarily double park on 4th Street near the entrance to the 
restaurant. A staff member from the restaurant will be stationed outside*; please be ready to provide 
them with the following: 

1. Your first and last name (please make sure to use the name that was used to register) 
2. Number of tasting kits in your order 

 
A staff member will check ID and distribute your tasting kit(s).  
 
*Depending on weather, staff will do their best to ready to deliver kits outdoors. If you do not see 
anyone outside of the restaurant, you may walk inside to pick up your kit, or you can call 202-313-
7007.  
 
Please refrigerate wine bottles #1-5 in advance of the program.  
 
Glass bottle recycling: You may return your glass bottles to Restaurant Chloe to be washed, sanitized, 
and reused. If you are signed up for a future wine program, you may return your glass bottles when 
you pick up your next tasting kit.  
 
Looking forward to “seeing” you! 
 


